

## PRO MUNDI VITA

## CENTRUM INFORMATIONIS

6, RUE DE LA LIMITE BRUXELLES-3 BELGIQUE TELEPHONE (02) 17.85.24

Grail International Centre
"De Tiltenberg"

VOGELENZANG - Nederland

November 20, 1968

General Secretary

Dear Secretary,

I read in one of your leaflets that the Grail International Centre has organized during Summer 1968 among other talks a discussion on the topic: "Cooperation of men and women".

I would be very glad and grateful if you could send me some notes or minutes on that discussion, or other material you may have on this subject.

Pro Mundi Vita, preparing a note on this topic, is interested in gathering all available material dealing with this problem.

Thanking your continuation of the thoronome,

Sincerely Yours,